The April 3, 2013 meeting of the Walpole Zoning Board of Appeals was held in the Main Meeting
Room of Town Hall.

Chairman Susanne Murphy called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. with the following members
present:

Susanne Murphy, Chairman

7:00 p.m. — RSA Media — Case #05-13

The applicant changed the application therefore the hearing was rescheduled to April 24, 2013 at
8:00 p.m. The public hearing notice was resubmitted to the Walpole Times and remailed to the
abutters.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Daniel J. Cunningham, Jr.
Clerk

v

Minutes were approved on April 24, 2013.



